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From: Nick Holcomb

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 2:51 PM

To: Donna Johnson; Leslie R. Jackson

Cc: Mark Locklear; Brad Sutton

Subject: RE: Stouts and Ales in Coats

Attachments: 20210813140757201.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Afternoon all,

Stouts & Ales has received their Federal approval for Brewery operation and are pursuing State ABC approval for
brewery. Town of Coats is good with zoning in district for both Bar & Tavern or Micro-Brewery. They will need building
and fire inspections to sign off on approval form for Brewery.

I do have questions about why this has been classified as a nightclub; they are hoping to upgrade from retail (bottle
shop) to brewery and will gladly meet all standards associated with that. They have no desire to be a night club. Look
forward to our discussion on this.

Thanks,
-Nick

From: Donna Johnson

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 10:53 AM

To: Leslie R. Jackson <Irjackson@harnett.org>; Brad Sutton <bsutton@harnett.org>
Cc: Nick Holcomb <nholcomb@coatsnc.org>

Subject: Stouts and Ales in Coats

Good morning, all. | need to schedule a quick zoom meeting for Kate Wilkins, the owner of Stouts and Ales in
Coats. Would you all be able to join the meeting at around 9am on Tuesday the 17"?

Thank you,

Donna Johngon

Harnett County Project Coordinator/CSR
PO Box 66

420 McKinney Phwy.

Liélington, NC 2756%6

Main # (970) 893-7625

Direct # (970) 81%-6431
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